
Newsletter #15 - Te Pānui o te kura o Rāwhiti:  24th October 2024 
E ara ake ana i te ūruhi 

Rising Above The Ordinary 

From The Principal -  Te Pū kāea a te Tumuaki 
 
Kia ora koutou,  Welcome back to school and to the final term of 
the year. It is lovely to be back after a four month absence and I 
am really enjoying catching up with people and hearing all about 
what has been going on.  
 
It was an absolute privilege to be able to step out of principalship 
for a short period of time and take on the role of researcher. I 
particularly enjoyed visiting other schools and hearing first hand 
what efforts they are making to ensure the ongoing development 
and practice of te reo me nga  tikanga Ma ori within their schools. 
Of course, having time away from school would not be possible if 
I did not have highly skilled and experienced Deputy Principal’s 
able to step in, and I would like to thank Helen Parata and Paul 
Wilkinson for their leadership of the school over the past 
months.  
 
There is never any easing in to a new term, we tend to hit the 
ground running and this term has been no exception. Our Year 8 
girls are underway with their self defence lessons, Year 1-3  
classes are having golf lessons and all of our Year 4-8 classes 
have been working on their track and field skills in preparation 
for Athletics Day on Friday. 
 
On Tuesday our school choir performed in the Town Hall Musical 
Festival. This annual event has been run 
in Christchurch since 1939, with a  
couple of breaks due to World War 2, 
and Covid. It is always a splendid  
occasion, and exposes children to a wide 
variety of music genres and  
performance  

 
 
 
OCTOBER 
25 Y4-8 Athletics Day 
28 SCHOOL CLOSED—Labour 
 Day 
 
NOVEMBER 
4 Board of Trustees Meeting 
5  Zones Athletics 
8  Whole School Assembly 
13 Sau Ia Festival, 6.15pm  
14 SCHOOL CLOSED— 
 Teacher Only Day 
15 SCHOOL CLOSED— 
 Show Day 
22  PTA Xmas Raffle Mufti 
27  Children’s University Grad 
28  Te Ara Tuhura Cultural Fest 
 
DECEMBER 
2-4 Y8 Dunedin Trip 
9  Board of Trustees Meeting 
11  Lights Camera Action 

 Learning Celebration, 2pm 
11 Lights Camera Action Movie 
 Night, 5.30pm—6.30pm 
13 Rumbustification Day 
16 Showcase Assembly, 1pm 
16 Y8 Dinner, 6pm 
17 Leavers Assembly, 6pm 
18 School Ends, 12pm 
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RESILIENCE     Apatahi     “We Bounce Back” 

From The Principal continued … 
 
The favourite, according to some of our singers, was the 1969 hit Carry That Weight, by Paul McCartney. 
As always, our choir conducted themselves with aplomb, and we thank Fi and Talei for their ongoing 
coaching of this group.  
 
Term 4 is always a very busy term, even though we are conscious about loading too many activities and 
events. Please make sure you keep note of important dates coming up so that you don't miss out on any-
thing that is scheduled to happen over the remaining 35.5 days of Term 4! Some of the ‘big ticket’ events 
to come are the inaugural Year 8 Dunedin trip, the annual Children's University Graduation, our Term 4 
‘Lights! Camera! Action!’ learning celebration film event, the cluster Kapa Haka festival and, of course, 
our formal Leavers Assembly. 
 
The final assembly this year will be on Tuesday 17th December at 6.00pm. This special assembly is a 
whole school event at which we recognise a range of achievements, celebrate our year, and farewell our 
Year 8 students. It’s a chance for everyone at Ra whiti School to acknowledge our senior students and 
wrap up the year in a collaborative way. All children are expected to be part of this event so the assem-
bly is scheduled for the early evening to allow families to attend. The usual running time is 1 hour and 
30 minutes. 
 
A reminder that school is closed on Monday October 28th for Labour Day, Thursday November 14th for 
Teacher Only Day, and Friday November 15th for Canterbury Show Day. School will finish for the year 
at mid day on Wednesday, December 18th. 
 

Learning Studio Placements for 2025 
It may only be October, but planning for 2025 is well underway and we are now looking at the studio 
placements for next year. The link below is an opportunity for parents who wish to provide us with any 
information you think is relevant for us to consider as we make decisions about classes for 2025. This 
may be related to friendships or siblings. This is not about 'choosing a teacher', rather letting us know of 
any mitigating factors that may support your child in having a successful year.  
 
Only fill out this form if you have important information that you wish us to take into consideration 
while making the class placement decision OR if you would like to notify us that your child will not be 
attending Ra whiti School in 2025. 
 
CLICK HERE to complete the form. 
 
The deadline for registering your thoughts is Friday, November 8th. Any requests made after that date 
will not be considered.  
 

2025 School Dates 
The Board of Trustees has approved the following dates for the 2025 school year. The first day of school 
will be Thursday, January 30th and the last day for 2025 will be Wednesday, December 17th. Please 
note that school will be closed on Friday, February 7th. 
 

https://forms.gle/jiDLcoFYUhMESbWh7
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INTEGRITY     Wairuatanga     “We Stand” 

 

From The Principal continued … 
 

Hats for Term 4  
Our Sun Smart policy requires all children to wear a Ra whiti School sunhat in Terms 1 and 4. We have 
been giving children plenty of reminders these first two weeks, and any children not wearing Ra whiti 
hats are required to sit under the covered area in front of the learning studios during break times. If you 
still need to buy a hat for your child they are $18.50 and can be purchased from the school office. Please 
make sure your child's sunhat is named—our amazing office staff can help with this. 
 
Ngā mihi nui,  
Liz Weir 

 
Te Awhi Rito, NZ Reading Ambassador 

At the end of last term Ra whiti School we was very 
lucky to get a visit from Alan Dingley.  He gave an 

inspirational talk to 
our tamariki about 
reading for pleasure. 

https://readingambassador.nz/posts/a-call-to-action
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SUCCESS     Angitu     “We Achieve” 

Library @ Rāwhiti School - Whare 
Matauranga 

Our school library is an exciting and flexible 
space that caters to all kinds of learners! 
With a fantastic selection of books,  
including popular graphic novels, there's 
something for everyone. Our Take  
Motuhake Tamariki, Junior non fiction 
(Caterpillars)  
section, has recently 
been updated with 
new labels, making it 
even easier to  
explore. Plus, the  
library serves as a 
DigiTech hub, offer-
ing a dynamic  
environment for 
technology-driven 
learning and collabo-
ration. Come by and 
see what’s new! 

 

 

Whare Matauranga - Rāwhiti Library 
 
 Wednesday 13th November - Last day for  

students to issue books 
 Wednesday 27th November - All student books to 

be returned 
 Wednesday 6th December - All teacher books  

issued due back 
 
Library closed Wednesday 5th December to Monday 
9th December for stocktake.  Library re opens for 
issuing Tuesday 17th December. 

Chromebooks in 2025 
The impending Year 4 students for 2025 will use Chromebooks (not iPads) to continue their digital 
learning journey.  We have 1:1 Chromebooks for students at Ra whiti School from Years 4-8.  Students 
who don’t have their own Chromebook can use a school-owned Chromebook. Purchasing a Chrome-
book for your child is optional. 
Ura Ma nuku has released its new Chromebook Purchase Bundle for 2024/2025. The bundle is $520, 
including GST. If you want a Chromebook before December 2024, all orders need to be in on or before 
20 November 2024. You can still order a Chromebook after this date, and it will arrive in Term 1, 2025. 
Orders are made at https://www.urumanuka.org.nz/buy-a-chromebook 
All devices are managed under our Google admin. 
 
View the attached PDFs for further information or get a copy from the office:    
*Uru Ma nuku Chromebook Purchase 2024/2025 
*Why Schools Manage Chromebooks or click here. 
If you have any questions, please email Elizabeth elizabeth@rawhiti.school.nz 
 

https://www.urumanuka.org.nz/buy-a-chromebook
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DD-rH19EsBmfh6BM9MuRFnPqNfwVazGNTqUQaR5nkqo/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:elizabeth@rawhiti.school.nz
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EMPATHY     Manaakitanga     “We Care” 
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RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 

CALENDAR ART 
first round of orders closes Mon 28th Oct 

 
The PTA are providing two opportunities for 
you to order your Calendar Art.  
 
This is to make sure those who would like to 
post their child's art as Christmas gifts will 
have time to do so. 
 
Round 1:  All orders to be in by Monday  
October 28th.We expect these to be deliv-
ered to the school mid-November. 
 
Round 2: Once Round 1 orders are finalised, 
Round 2 will open. We will let you know 
when this happens.  These items will be  
delivered before school finishes for the year. 
  
Follow these instructions to place your 
order online: 
1. Go to www.kidsartworks.com 
2. Use the Entrance Code: KZ595 
3. Enter your child's room & name when 

prompted 
 
Payment is made over the website.  
If you have any questions please  
contact rawhitipta@gmail.com 

 
Year 8 Fundraising Raffle Coming Soon 
 
Our Year 8s will be putting together a raffle 
soon for fundraising and here is a wee snip-
pet of some of the prizes that will be put in 
hampers. 

 
School Photo Orders 
 
Photolife have sent out emails with your keycode to 
access your child’s school photos. 
 
If you have not received this, please contact Kim in the 
office and she can let you know what it is. 
 
If you order before Sunday 27th October delivery is 
free.  Orders can be placed after this date but you 
might be charged a delivery fee. 
 
For any queries, please contact Photolife by email: 

enquiries@photolife.co.nz  

http://www.kidsartworks.com/
mailto:rawhitipta@gmail.com
mailto:enquiries@photolife.co.nz

